
 

 

San Francisco Bay Regional Water Quality Control Board 
January 25, 2024 
 
Sonoma County Farm Bureau 
3589 Westwind Boulevard 
Santa Rosa, CA 95403 
 
Napa County Farm Bureau 
811 Jefferson Street 
Napa, CA 94559 
 
Napa Resource Conservation District 
1303 Jefferson Street, Suite 500 B 
Napa, CA 94559 

Subject: Extension of Group Water Quality Plan Monitoring Report Deadline 

Dear Interested Parties, 
 
In November 2020, the deadline for the Group Water Quality Monitoring Report was 
revised to January 2024.  
 
Due to a prolonged 2023 wet weather period, data collection has been delayed. At the 
request of Napa Resource Conservation District staff and with the support of Regional 
Water Board staff the deadline for submittal of the Regional Group Water Quality Plan 
Monitoring Report shall be extended to July 15, 2024. 
 
This approval is made under the authority specified in Attachment E (Monitoring and 
Reporting Requirements) of the General Permit, which states that the Executive Officer 
may modify Attachment E as necessary and appropriate. Upon approval of the 
monitoring report, our agency will also specify the remaining duration of streambed 
monitoring, if ongoing monitoring is necessary. 
 
Public notice of this approval and related revisions to Attachment E will be provided to 
interested parties and posted on our website. If you have any questions, please contact 
Graham Brown of my staff at graham.brown@waterboards.ca.gov.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Eileen White 
Executive Officer 
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